
 

 

With Covid 19 numbers spiking in our area and a new virus mutation identified, we re-committed to quarantining and minimizing 

large gatherings on our farm. After speaking with project coordinators, it was agreed that a video could serve as a “virtual field 

day.” We created a video introducing our operation and outlining our SARE project. The video is a great overview of the success of 

the project and directs viewers to SARE’s website for further details on the grant. Due to the file size, I was unable to upload the 

video into the “Working Version” of the grant on the SARE site. However, it was published on our Facebook page: Omaha’s High 

Ground: A Healthy Market Garden and can be found  there. It was posted for viewing on January 5, 2020. 

 


